Notice to all employers
who are registered with the
- Compensation Fund

The 2015 Return of Earnings (RoE) '
submission deadline has been
extended to Tuesday, 31 May 2016.

The RoE website for submissions will
be opened on Friday, 1 April 2016.

For more information visit your nearest
Labour Centre or Provincial Office
or call 0860 105 350.

The Compensation Fund,
working for you!
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